
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

July 30, 2020 
 

Via email to ann.meadows@nmslabs.com 
 
Ms. Ann Meadows 
NMS Labs 
200 Welsh Road 
Horsham, PA  19044 
 

Re:  TFSC Laboratory Self-Disclosure No. 20.37; NMS- Horsham (Toxicology) 
 
Dear Ms. Meadows, 
 
 At its July 24, 2020 meeting, the Commission voted to take no further action on the referenced self-
disclosure, but requested that the laboratory re-issue its reports related to the eleven Texas cases affected as 
described in the self-disclosure materials you provided.  Please kindly provide us with an update prior to our 
October 23, 2020 quarterly meeting with regard to the re-issuance of the reports.  
 
 If the laboratory identifies any material changes to the information provided regarding this self-
disclosure, please notify commission staff as soon as possible.  Feel free to contact the Commission’s office 
with any questions you may have.  
 
 Thank you. 
 
        Sincerely, 
        Kathryn Adams 
        Kathryn Adams 
        Commission Coordinator 
 
/mka 
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